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AGENDA ITEM 33

Discuss and take any appropriate action on jail/courthouse annex expansion.

Jim Broaddus of Broaddus & Associates gave an update on the jail/courthouse annex expansion project, and
stated that there will be a review of design/development plans of the jail and parking garage on Friday, August
24,2001 at 8:30 in the Sheriff’s Training Room.

No action was taken on this agenda item.

COMMISSIONERS’ COURT ADJOURNED TO EXECUTIVE SESSION AT 11:25 AM. ON
TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2001.

AGENDA ITEM 34

Discuss trade of parkland property with city of Taylor: (EXECUTIVE SESSION REQUESTED as per VICA
551.072 pertaining to real property)

No action was taken in Executive Session.

AGENDA ITEM 35

Discuss SH 45 right of way: (EXECUTIVE SESSION REQUESTED as per VTCA 551.072 pertaining to real
property)

No action was taken in Executive Session.

AGENDA ITEM 36

Discuss right of way acquisition on Highway 79: (EXECUTIVE SESSION REQUESTED as per VICA
551.072 pertaining to real property)

No action was taken in Executive Session.

COMMISSIONERS’ COURT RECONVENED FROM EXECUTIVE SESSION AT 12:01 P.M. ON
TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2001.

AGENDA ITEM 37

Discuss and take any appropriate action on trade of parkiand with city of Taylor.

No action was taken on this agenda item, which will be added to the August 28, 2001 meeting.

AGENDA ITEM 38

Discuss and take any appropriate action on SH 45 right-of-way.

No action was taken on this agenda item, which will be added to the August 28, 2001 meeting.

AGENDA ITEM 39

Discuss and take any appropriate action on right of way acquisition on Highway 79.
No action was taken on this agenda item, which will be added to the August 28, 2001 meeting.

AGENDA ITEM 40

Comments from commissioners.

Commissioner Heiligenstein inquired about the status of the Georgetown Health Clinic, and suggested that the
Health Department Board would be able to give the court some advice regarding this issue. He also inquired
about the Inner Loop project. Attorney Charlie Crossfield stated that the City of Georgetown would be working
on getting a signed agreement to the court. Commissioner Heiligenstein also asked about the status of salary
increase funding for county employees.



